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February 26, 2025

Dear Mayor & Council,

The Greater Rockville Chamber of Commerce strongly supports improving the
development process in the City of Rockville and specifically supports the proposed
Streamlined Project Plan Process, the proposed Streamlined Process for Planned
Development Amendments and the development types proposed for Administrative Site
Plan Approvals.

The Chamber also strongly supports the Recommendations for Development Process
Improvements contained in the staff report for the March 3 work session on the Zoning
Ordinance Rewrite focusing on FAST 2 process improvements.

These proposed improvements are critical to the future economic development of the
City of Rockville and will result in an increase in effective and efficient service delivery in
the developmenl process.
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